
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
To:  PPCs 48, 49 & 50 Hearing Panel 
 
From:  Marlene Oliver, Independent Facilitator  
 
Date:   Thursday 21 October 2021 
 
Subject: Update to JWS Stormwater (dated 14 October 2021) 
 

 
 

 
 The JWS covering statement (dated 14 October 2021) states, at para 3.2: 
 

"3.2 Outcomes 
Appendix 1 to this JWS contains the proposed planning provisions for PC48, in 
relation to  
stormwater matters the unresolved areas are: 
 
• Policy 21(1)(c) and (d) – Paula Vincent has not agreed; and 
• IX6.6 Stormwater Quality – Paula Vincent to review. 
 
It is agreed that the relevant provisions will be copied into PC49 and PC50, noting 
that  
Plan Change 50 precinct specific differences may need to be covered for flood  
management. The Applicants experts to circulate draft proposed wording." 

 
In relation to the bullet points above, Paula Vincent (planning expert for Auckland Council 
as Submitter (Healthy Waters)) has advised as follows (by email dated 18/10/21): 
 
"I confirm I agree with the amendments made to Standard IX.6.6 Stormwater Quality on 
Thursday 14 October.  My comment on preferred wording for the Stormwater policy 
remains as captured in the JWS." 
 
Accordingly, this Memo is to update the Hearing Panel. 


